
Town Council Meetings 

March 13th & 27th  

Located at the Town Office in the Council Chambers 

@ 7pm 

Did you know the meetings are open to the public? 

BYLAW ENFORCEMENT 

Have a bylaw concern or complaint? 

Please call: 403-625-2248 

Want to go paperless for your Tax and Utilities Invoices sign up at the Town Office anytime 

Stavely Fire Department 

The Stavely Fire Department is a volunteer service 

consisting of around 20 volunteer members. Fire 

protection and rescue services are provided to the 

citizens of our town and the department 

operates under the direction of the Fire Chief.  

 Men and women ages 18 and up who are in good 

physical condition and have the desire to participate 

in emergency fire and rescue activities are eligible to 

apply. For further information or for individuals who 

may be interested in membership please contact the 

Fire Department by email: 12stavelyfire@gmail.com 

or phone: 403-549-3965 

Town Office & Public Works Hours 

Closed Good Friday—March 29th 

Development 

 

Do you have a project on your mind?  

 A Development Permit may be required…. 

For example: 

• A deck 2 feet, or more, above ground. 

• A shed that is larger than 120 sq ft or attached to a 

permanent foundation. 

• A new business, including home occupations 

 

  If you are unsure or need clarification please refer 

to our Land Use Bylaw which can be found on our 

website stavely.ca or contact the CAO @ the Town 

Office. 

Licenses and Permit forms can also be found on our 

website. 

Please allow plenty of time before starting your 

project for processing. 

TOWN NEWS—MARCH 2024 

TOWN OF STAVELY 

AFTER HOURS  

EMERGENCY #  

403-682-9946 

SHED BY RECYCLING BINS 

Beside our recycling bins we have a shed for 

electronics and e-waste. Please be reminded this shed 

is accessible by all and that anything you place in 

there may be taken by someone else. Be sure to 

destroy old hard drives or any personal information 

before placing in the shed.   

The Town is not responsible for  any items left in the 

shed. 

This is also a holding place for bottles for the 

fireworks fund these are NOT for taking but rather 

these have been donated for the benefit of the Town 

and its 5 year celebrations. 

Please be reminded this is not 

a dumping ground! 

Thank you to everyone who 

uses that building for its 

intended use. 


